March 21, 2005

To: The Washington State Utilities and Trade Commission

Re: Direct Service to the SeaTac Coast Gateway Hotel

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this in support of Airporter Shuttle-Bellair Charters having a direct
service to the SeaTac Gateway Hotel. This would eliminate the hassle of catching a
second shuttle to this establishment enabling us travelers a lot less inconvenience.

I respectfully request you give this serious consideration.

Thank you for your time.

Myrs. Bernique Oldham



